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House Bill 49 

Explanation of Changes 

Version H to Version E 

 

Version E makes the following changes to HB 49: 

 

 Replaces references to the delivering of the benefit report to the department with inclusion 

of the benefit report in the biennial corporate report.  This change occurs on page 2, page 

10, page 12, and page 13.  This change allows the department to file the benefit report as a 

part of the biennial report required of all corporations under AS 10.06.805. 

 

 Inserts new subsection (c) to section 10.60.570.  Subsection (c) allows the department to 

file the benefit report in paper form rather than electronic, but the benefit corporation may 

file electronically if they choose.  This will allow the department to file benefit reports in 

paper form without creating an expensive new electronic database. 
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